
 SAINT MARGARET MARY SCHOOL 

 
KINDERGARTEN          FIRST GRADE          SECOND GRADE          THIRD GRADE          FOURTH GRADE 

 
FIFTH GRADE                        SIXTH GRADE            SEVENTH GRADE       EIGHTH GRADE 

 
INTERNATIONAL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 
From The warm, tranquil waters of Hawaii to the striking landscapes of the ancient culture of 
Australia… 
To Western Europe where you will find the splendid beauty of France… 
Then on to the second-largest continent bounded by the Mediterranean Sea, the Red Sea, the 
Indian Ocean, and the Atlantic Ocean…Africa!  
From Africa we are off to the romantic and beautiful country sides of Germany and France with 
a stop in a country known as the world's "living art gallery"…Italy.  
A quick jump to the fascinating far Eastern edge of Asia…Korea  
Then back over to the awesome kingdom of Ireland. 
Our final stop will be a country where many Californians consider it to be their ‘second home’… 
viva Mexico!  
 
On December 19th at 7:00 p.m, the students of St. Margaret Mary School will be presenting the 
annual Christmas Program. Doors open at 6:45 p.m.  All are invited to join us for an evening of 
Christmas singing featuring Christmas selections from around the world!!  We hope to make this 
an annual event the highlight of your Christmas season. 
  

Reserved Christmas Pew 
Everyone is dressed so sweetly and ready to celebrate the birth of Jesus. All you have to do 
is arrive in the ‘Nick’ of time for the 7:00 pm Music presentation because a reserved prime 
parking place and pew are waiting for you and your family. Sit back, relax and remember 
the reason for the season! On Thursday, December 4th 2014, I will be auctioning two front 
row pews (actually the row right behind the first row-handicap).  The auction will begin 
promptly at 8:00 a.m and close precisely at 6:00p.m If you would like to bid on the 
Christmas Program pew with a parking space you may e-mail me at 
ezimm2014@yahoo.com.  Once you bid, you will be notified immediately throughout the 
day of the current bid price.  *Remember – bidding starts at 8:00 a.m on Thursday, 
December 4nd. 
 
Good Luck! 
 
Mrs. Zimmerman      


